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Dear Parents and Carers,
Christmas will be soon fast approaching so we would like to share with you our Christmas dates for your diaries!

	Friday 29th  November
	Peter Pan Theatre Experience in school (Rec- Y6)

	See whole school newsletter for more information. 

	Tuesday 10th December – morning
	Nativity dress rehearsal (no parents)

	We will practise in front of older siblings and Rainbow Nursery plus have a photo taken by the Henley Standard (in line with photo permissions).
Please note: All Robins are invited in for our Nativity dress rehearsal alongside the Hedgehogs! If your child does not normally attend Tuesday morning sessions, please let us know if your child will attend in advance. Please bring them along at the start of the session and collect them at 10.30am

	Wednesday 11th December –to commence as close to 9.15am as possible!


	Early Years Nativity (to parents / families)


	All Hedgehogs and Robins will present their Nativity to parents and carers!

Please note:

All Robins are invited in for our Nativity performance. If your child does not normally attend Wednesday morning sessions, please let us know if your child will attend. Please bring them in at the beginning of the day so they can get changed into their costumes with their friends and collect them at the black gate at approximately 10.30am, once the performance has finished.

	Thursday 12th December
	Visit to St Leonard’s Christmas Tree Festival 



	Visit to Christmas Tree Festival at St Leonard’s church.

Robins - please note - we are only able to offer this to children who attend Nursery on Thursday mornings due to staff/child ratios.

	Tuesday 17th December
	Robins + Hedgehogs Christmas Party

	Both Hedgehogs and Robins will be having their Christmas Party. Children can wear party clothes all day!

All Robins are invited in for the Christmas Party from 1-3pm. Please let us know if your child will attend.

Please can we have food contributions (a sign up list will be outside classes for you to see).

	Wednesday 18th December


	Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day



	Please order your Christmas Dinner via the online menu as soon as possible.

Children can wear Christmas jumpers. Robins can wear Christmas jumpers all week! Look out for the PTA’s Christmas jumper sale!

	Thursday 19th December


	End of Term (pick up at 1.15pm)


Please look out for our Xmas raffle – all proceeds will go towards further resources in Early Years. £1 per strip! The winner will be drawn at the Early Years Nativity Show.
A further date for your diaries….EARLY YEARS ‘NIGHT EXPLORERS’ – TUESDAY 14th JANUARY – more information to follow.
Best festive wishes!

The Early Years Team
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